** Important Information **

Next week is performance night so we are busy finalising the finishing touches on our dance item.
Below are a few bits of information to make next week run smoothly.

Our performance is Wednesday, 31 August at Southern Cross University.
Arrival time is 6pm as the concert starts at 6.30pm sharp.

Drop off - Please see the map on the reverse of this note to see where to drop off and pick
your child up.

Pick up - We will meet you at this spot at the end of the concert. Please remember, no
children are allowed to leave early. The concert will finish at approximately 8pm.

Face masks must be worn during the performance. Masks will be available at the door if you

forget.
Costumes
o Girl’s costumes are supplied by the school. They may need short bike pants for
underneath the skirts.
o Boy’s T-shirts will be supplied. Boys will need a pair of jeans or dark long pants.
o Staff will take the T-shirts for both the boys and the girls and the girls skirts to the
performance and students will get dressed prior to performing.
o Boys can slick their hair back if they would like to. Girls are to wear a high ponytail.
They can wear ribbons in their hair if they would like.
o Children will need to arrive wearing shoes, but we will most likely perform in bare feet.

To my knowledge, there is no catering facilities so please make sure your child is fed before
arriving. They can bring a water bottle and a snack in a small plastic bag or lunchbox (no
back packs please as we share a space with other schools).

The children have been rehearsing for the past few weeks and our dance is coming along nicely.
We are all excited to see them perform on the big stage. If you have any questions, please contact
Nadine at school.



